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     October 5, 2020 

 

To all owners of KMG Freak Out Rides, 

 

It has come to our attention that a 2004 KMG Freak Out ride has had a sweep attachment 

bracket break off from the center hub during disassembly of the ride. 

We encourage all owners / operators to have your ride inspected by a qualified individual to 

look for indications and if any are found to have additional nondestructive testing performed to 

verify the findings.  

We have been informed that the Manufacturer is aware of this and is working with the owner of 

this particular ride to sell them a replacement hub. The Ride Manufacturer however has not 

issued any bulletin or acknowledgment to inform owners of this ride to look for this potential 

issue.  

Out of an abundance of caution and to maintain “Safety Through Communication” we want to 

let our industry owners and inspectors know of this issue and encourage them to look at their 

rides for any indications.  

If indications are found, please do not operate the ride and contact the manufacturer for 

instructions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worldwide Safety Group Inc. 

4307 US Hwy 92W 

Plant City, FL. 33563 

813-505-3938 

avery@worldwidesafetygroup.com 

 

http://www.worldwidesafetygroup.com/


 

 
 

www.worldwidesafetygroup.com 
 

 

 

Please see the pictures below for the areas of concern this is the lower attachment area of the 

sweeps to the center hub. 

  

 

 

  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Avery L. Wheelock 

Avery L. Wheelock - President 

Worldwide Safety Group, Inc. 
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